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Question Q.32:

Cumulative Project--Distribution Circuit at Paramount Boulevard and Elba Street

Provide additional details as to what the project entails and when construction of the project is 
anticipated to start and end.

Response to Question Q.32:

The work near Paramount Boulevard and Elba Street, which is associated with a new 16 kV 
distribution circuit out of Narrows Substation, consists of installing and splicing new cable and 
switching equipment in previously installed underground ducts and vaults.  This effort is 
currently underway and is expected to be completed on or around June 30, 2015.


